SAMPLE LETTES TO REPRESENTATIVES & SENATORS

REQUESTING CAP ACT SUPPORT

Dear [REP]:

I am writing to urge you to support, and if possible, co-sponsor the Community Access Preservation Act, HR 3745, and to work for its rapid passage.

Public, educational and government channels are important to our community.  They provide an important outlet for programming about our community that is available nowhere else. [OPTIONAL: DESCRIBE YOUR PEG OPERATION, AND SOME OF THE CHALLENGES IT FACES; AND SOME OF THE GROUPS THAT USE PEG IN YOUR AREA]

The problems that the bill seeks to address are immediate, real and significant, and threaten the survival of PEG channels here and elsewhere.  Congress has recognized the severity of the challenges facing PEG in hearings held over the last year and a half, and members have been urging the FCC to take action to protect PEG.  However, while some of the issues facing PEG can be addressed by the FCC, or by the courts, we simply do not have the resources or the time to engage in protracted legal battles.  We ask that you act to preserve PEG through Congressional action on HR 3745. 

Dear [SENATOR]:

I am writing you about HR 3745, the Community Access Preservation Act, HR 3745  We ask that you take steps to ensure that a  companion  bill is introduced in the Senate, and is promptly acted upon. 

Public, educational and government channels are important to our community.  They provide an important outlet for programming about our community that is available nowhere else. [OPTIONAL: DESCRIBE YOUR PEG OPERATION, AND SOME OF THE CHALLENGES IT FACES; AND SOME OF THE GROUPS THAT USE PEG IN YOUR AREA].  

The problems that the bill seeks to address are immediate, real and significant, and threaten the survival of PEG channels here and elsewhere.  Congress has recognized the severity of the challenges facing PEG in hearings held over the last year and a half, and members have been urging the FCC to take action to protect PEG.  However, while some of the issues facing PEG can be addressed by the FCC, or by the courts, we simply do not have the resources or the time to engage in protracted legal battles.  We ask that you act to preserve PEG through Congressional action.  

